
 
Please see the details below regarding a few recent updates to Hero: 

 
1. ​Custom Groups​ Enhancements 

● We addressed an issue that was preventing users from adding students with zero points 
to a custom group. 
 

● To better accommodate the needs of specials/electives teachers, guidance counselors, 
clubs, etc., we also increased the number of unique groups allowed to 40. 

 
 
2. Move to Open Source Fonts 
To better align with industry standards, we have updated our fonts library. Users may notice a 
slight change in the fonts used within Hero. 
 
 
3. District Dashboard: School-Level Widgets 
District administrators who have been using the ​District Dashboard School Comparison​ can now 
drill down into a ​School Performance Dashboard​ view. 
 

 
 

https://vimeo.com/288218029/dcbd0db19d


 
 

  
 
 
 
 


